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Hello all,

The client XXXXXX came in to the WIC early this morning and Lauretta spoke with him. She

attempted to contact Terri Randolph with APS but being so early in the morning was unable to

reach her. I contacted Terri this afternoon and provided her with the phone number the client

listed for himself this morning. Terri made contact with the client and advised him that she

could assist him with housing and other resources if he is willing to get treatment at CADAS first.

Unfortunately the client hung up on her when she asked if he was willing to get treatment at

CADAS.

So as for Terri, she's said that until the client is ready to commit to getting sober, there's not

much she can do for him. I'd still save her contact info just in case the client does one day

decide that he's ready to take those next steps and commit to getting better.

Compliance with treatment and recommendations as I've stated before has been an ongoing

issue with this client. But I'm hopeful that if we keep doing what we can for him that one day

he'll be ready to accept treatment.

Also, just want this team to know that I'm grateful for all of you and the work you do for our

clients. And big thanks to Lauretta for doing all she could for this client this morning! Lauretta,

I'm very grateful for the care you took into getting him resources.

You all have a wonderful week

Kathryn McClellan
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